GUILDEN MORDEN PARISH COUNCIL

(South Cambridgeshire District)

CHAIRMAN: Mr Ken Lock

CLERK: Mr B Stoehr 30 West Drive Highfields Caldecote Cambridge CB23 7NY Tel: 01954 210241

E-mail: clerk@guildenmorden.gov.uk

VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Parish Council

The Parish Council warmly invites all parishioners who would like to serve on the Parish Council to contact the Clerk for an application form.

Guilden Morden Parish Council meets every other month (with a Planning Meeting on the month in-between) on the third Monday at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall.

Information on the role will be provided on joining and training is available.

If you would like to know more please contact the Clerk, talk to the other Councillors or join the next Parish Council meeting.

Application forms are available from the Clerk.

The Parish Council hopes to fill the vacancy as soon as possible.

Mr Ben Stoehr
30 West Drive, Highfields Caldecote,
Cambridgeshire, CB23 7NY
01954 210241
clerk@caxton-pc.org.uk